July 1, 2022
Greetings to all and I hope you are having a wonderful “Fourth of July” weekend with your love one’s and continue praying for the people of Ukraine.
This month BSL is a little different. It’s not a 4-page letter as my BSL usually are but as you know by now on Friday, June 24, 2022, the U.S. Supreme Court officially reversed Roe v. Wade, declaring that the constitutional right to abortion no longer exist.
As stated, I am not writing a BSL but requesting you view on YouTube a sermon by Pastor Jack Hibbs on this reversal and other current events. I’m also requesting you pass this sermon to your family, friends and church groups. 

(copy and paste)
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a0RNYJVfP1A

	 
Your Brother in Christ, Tony Gonzalez
1 Peter 3:15
but in your hearts honor Christ the Lord as holy, always being prepared to make a defense to anyone who asks you for a reason for the hope that is in you; yet do it with gentleness and respect,
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